
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, APRIL 25, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE BEEN FOLLOWING OUR TREE CUTTING PROJECT HERE AT THE 

SURING STATION, I’M PLEASED TO SAY THAT ALL OF THE TREES WE NEEDED TO HAVE 

CUT DOWN HAVE BEEN CUT DOWN.  

NEXT COMES THE CLEAN UP. THE BRANCHES AND TREE TOPS WE NEED TO PILE NEAR 

OUR DRIVEWAY SO THEY CAN BE RUN THROUGH A CHIPPER. WE ARE SEARCHING FOR 

SOMEONE WITH A CHIPPER AND IF YOU WANT TO GET OUTDOORS AND DRAG AND PILE 

SOME TREE BRANCHES WE WOULD WELCOME YOUR HELP.  

THE LOGS WITH LUMBER POTENTIAL NEED TO BE TRANSPORTED TO THE MILL FOR 

CUTTING. AND THUS WE ARE LOOKING FOR A LOGGING TRUCK CAPABLE OF CARRYING 

LOGS UP TO 16’ IN LENGTH.  

AND WHEN ALL OF THAT IS DONE, WE’LL BE LOOKING FOR SOMEONE WHO CAN REMOVE 

ALL OF THE TREE TRUNKS. ALL OF THIS WORK IS IN PREPARATION FOR EXPANDING OUR 

PARKING LOT HERE AT THE RADIO STATION.  

IF YOU ARE ABLE AND INTERESTED IN HELPING, PLEASE CONTACT ME AT 920-842-2900 OR 

EMAIL ME AT ‘MANAGER@WRVM.ORG.’ 

YESTERDAY I WAS ASKED IS I HAD HAD TO LAY ANY STAFF OFF BECAUSE OF THE 

CURRENT ECONOMIC SITUATION. I’ GLAD TO SAY WE HAVE NOT. AS IT IS NOW WE DON’T 

REALLY HAVE ANYONE WE COULD AFFORD TO LAY OFF. WE OPERATE ON A PRETTY 

SLIM STAFF AS IT IS. AND THANKS TO THE GENEROSITY OF OUR LISTENERS, AS OF NOW, 

WE ARE KEEPING OUR HEADS ABOVE WATER. THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING OUR 

NEEDS AT THIS CRITICAL TIME. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


